
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 96.9%  Kingfishers 95.5% Jackdaws 97.6% Hummingbirds 93.5% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.9% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Norfolk County Music Festival On Thursday the children in Key Stage 2 had the 

opportunity to take part in the Norfolk County Music Festival at the Kings Centre. As well as 

performing, we watched a number of other schools perform their chosen songs which was a 

great experience! It was really interesting to see schools of varying sizes perform. We were 

last up and the whole of Key Stage 2 performed 'How Do We Know It Won't Eat Us' from 

There's A Dinosaur In The Playground and 'Under The Sea' from The Little Mermaid. The 

choir then performed 'Shoshone Love Song' by Roger Emerson and 'Old Joe Has Gone 

Fishing' from the opera Peter Grimes by Benjamin Britten.  

I would like to say an absolutely tremendous well done to all of the children, they sang 

absolutely beautifully! They have all practised incredibly hard in both music lessons and choir 

and it really showed. The comments we got from the adjudicator included, 'beautiful 

atmosphere created', 'sang with so much enjoyment' and 'well controlled, BRAVO!'. The 

children should all be so incredibly proud of themselves! 
 

Parents’ Evening Bookings are open.  This will take place in the school hall on  26th and 27th 

March from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but afterschool 

club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 26th or 

27th March  . Please contact the Office to arrange this as you will be unable to book through 

ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book an appointment. 

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information .  This will 

take place in the school hall on   from 2 pm to 6 pm.  

 Please note that there will be no crèche available, but afterschool club will still be running. 

 

Sickness and Diarrhoea We have had a few cases of S&D in school. If a child is absent to 

sickness or diarrhoea, they should not come to school for 48 hours. We have taken appropriate 
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measures in school including regular deep cleaning of the school and ensuring good hand hygiene 

with the children.  

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentMail at £1.00 per ticket.  Any 

donations of Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated.  Please drop off at 

the Office. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out.  We look forward to 

an egg-citing celebration! 

 

Swimming Yr 1 and 2 Swimming will commence Tuesday 16th April.  See letter on 

ParentMail. 

 

Residentials We are arranging a residential for Years 3 and 4 on 26th and 27th September 

2024 at Eaton Vale and for Years 5 and 6 from 5th to 7th March 2025 to Thorpe Woodlands 

Adventure Centre.  Please complete the expression of interest forms on ParentMail asap.  

 

Easter Experience The whole school will be taking part in an Easter Experience at St Mary 

and St Walstan’s Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 28th March 2024.  There is no charge for 

this event.  Could you please complete the consent form on ParentMail. 

 

Diary Dates 29.04.24 – 12.04.24 inc - Easter holidays 

 


